
Re:  Permit # CUP18-00037 
 
Subject:  Lomas letter of opposition #3 – Pictures of the actual Bown Traffic 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
I would like to be officially on record as against this requested conditional use 
permit to provide far less parking than is specified in city code. 
 
I live and work immediately next door to the permit lot in question and have since 
April 2007.   
 
Given the flawed nature of the CUP applicants provided parking study, I thought it 
would be helpful to capture some real-world images of the Bown Crossing traffic and 
parking situation over the course of the last 6-8 months at various times and days.   
 
In the following 18 pages I’ve put together photos showing that. 
 
Honestly speaking, I followed no particular schedule other than “when I thought to do 
it” and I took out my cell phone and snapped pictures.  Sometimes I was driving away or 
arriving or just upstairs doing work and the following photos are the result.  The only 
editing to the photos was cropping and adding some shadow light where needed so it was 
easier to see all the cars and traffic. 
 
I have all the original photos with their embedded metadata to verify location, time 
and date of every picture.  Those are available to anyone who wants them. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to view the photos read and file my concerns in this 
matter. 
 
Richard Lomas 
Adjacent Resident 
3067 S BOWN WAY #201 
BOISE, ID 83706 
208-806-1414 
r@lom.as 
 






































